
Padgett,John A

From: Devlin, Lotte
Sent: Tuesday, August 05, 2008 2:30 PM
To: Padgett, John A
Subject: RE: SC "1 Believe" Plate

Johnny could you send me the final I Believe design... I didn't get the final version

Lotte Devlin
Deputy Director Vehicle Services 
SC Department of Motor Vehicles 
Office: 803.896.4879
Mobile: 803.609.4852
Fax: 803.896.9979
P.O. Box 1498
Blythewood, SC 29016

---- Original Message----
From: Padgett, John A
Sent: Wednesday, July 30, 2008 11:10 AM
To: megge@mmm.com; Tisha.Dickerson@SCDMV.net; Kyle.Shealy@SCDMV.net;
John.Padgett@SCDMV.net; Devlin, Lotte
Cc: rmpetersonl@mmm.com; rlgehringl@mram.com; cgilgenbach@mmm.com
Subject: RE: SC "I Believe" Plate

Good Morning Mark,
Please proceed with the making of the production samples of this version of the I Believe 
plate. Thank you for the rapid response to our request.
JP

---- Original Message----
From: megge@mmm.com [mailto:megge@mmm.com]
Sent: Wednesday, July 30, 2008 9:51 AM
To: Tisha.Dickerson@SCDMV.net; Kyle.Shealy@SCDMV.net; John.Padgett@SCDMV.net
Cc: rmpetersonl@mmm.com; rlgehringl@mmm.com; cgilgenbach@mmm.com
Subject: SC "I Believe" Plate

Everyone,
Attached is a PDF file of the SC I Believe plate with the "BL" prefix in place. If you 
have any questions or comments, please contact me and Robin Peterson.

(See attached file: SC I Believe DLP 7-14-08A.pdf)

Thank you

Mark Egge
Graphic Designer
3M Traffic Safety Systems Division
3M Center, Building 235-B316-3 
St. Paul, MN 55144-1000
Office: (651)733-5004 
megge@mmm.com
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